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Dear Parents, 

We are hoping to establish a Parents’ Association at St. Mary’s Junior 

School.  

A Parents’ Association works with the principal, staff and the board of 

management to build effective partnerships between home and school.  

 

We would like to invite you to participate in a Zoom Parents’ Association 

training workshop on the 15th of June at 10am. This workshop will be 

facilitated by the National Parents Council Primary and will give you an 

overview into what a Parents’ Association involves and what is involved in 

being part of a Parents’ Association.  

 

All parents are welcome to join this workshop. Please contact Ms. 

O’Connor on 086 3123122 for the Zoom link. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Meabh O’Connor 

 

 

http://www.stmarysjnsrowlagh.ie/

